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Appeal of Home Depot, on behalf of Tonia and Richard Stephani, to an Egress Window Non-Compliance
Determination at 1217 ALAMEDA STREET.

Home Depot At Home Services installed bedroom windows in the home at 1217 Alameda St. and would like to
appeal to keep the double hung window in the bedroom for the homeowner.

January 19, 2011

No hearing Necessary.  Recommend variance on egress window dimensions.
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